
November 12, 2013 
 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M.  
November 12, 2013 adjourned from November 4, 2013. 
 

Present:  Supervisors Durby and Wubben 
Absent:   Supervisor Stensrud 
 
On a motion by Durby and seconded by Wubben the Supervisors moved to 

approve the minutes for the November 4, 2013 Board Meeting and approve the agenda 

for November 12, 2013.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Wubben the Supervisors moved to 

approve the following Auditor’s Transfers: #3527 for $101,195.65 from Rural Basic to 

Secondary Roads; #3528 for $3,840.08 from Rural Basic to Winnebago County Fair 

Association; and #3529 for $5,000.00 from General Basic to Communications 

Infrastructure.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

The Board canvassed the City Election. 

Shanna Eastvold and Jay Pedelty discussed future plans for the substance 

abuse prevention coalition. 

The Board discussed an invoice from Pictometry.  It was decided the County 

Assessor will pay the invoice. 

Scott Meinders, Engineer discussed secondary road matters including R74 

culvert is done and road is open, a culvert project on 150th, and the plows were out on 

Veteran’s Day due to the snowfall. 

McClure Engineering will meet with the Board on November 18th at 1:00 P.M. 

The Auditor’s Office received the following Manure Management Plan from: 

Abels Financial Services Ltd located in the SW ¼ of the SE ¼ of Section 6, King 

Township, Winnebago County, Iowa. 

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. November 18, 2013. 
 
 

__________________________ 
Warren Wubben, Vice-Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 
 Karla Niederkofler, County Auditor 

 

 


